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TWGHSs C.Y. Ma Memorial College
Activity Circular 030/24-25
The Community Chest Dress Casual Day 2024

10 October 2024
Dear Parents

The Community Chest Dress Casual Day 2024 (Dress Casual Day) will be held on 31t October 2024
(Thursday). Students can join this activity by making donation in any amount. The money raised will be
donated to help the needy in Hong Kong.

Dress Casual Day has been supported by over 500 schools in Hong Kong last year. It is a major fund raising
event of The Community Chest. It is not only meaningful, but also civic education in practice.

On Dress Casual Day, students should dress comfortably in simple, neat and plain clothing. Make-up, hair
dye, hats, caps, unpermitted accessories or any clothing which displays inappropriate message are not
allowed. For safety reasons, students should wear shoes which completely cover their toes. Shorts, flip-
flops and any high-heel shoes are strictly prohibited.

Please return the signed reply slip and the donation (cash or crossed cheque made payable to “The IMC of
TWGHs C.Y. Ma Memorial College” and please write down the name and the class of the student on the
back of the cheque.) to the class teacher by 21t October 2024 (Monday). Please feel free to contact the
class teacher or the Vice Principal Miss Leung Yuk Lan on 2443 9899 if you have any questions.

Yours sjncerely

’Chan Miu Ha
Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.



